April 14, 1941.

E\'ix". Elbel"t LO', Chief &gin"r’
Austin Construetion Company,
leil 2, indercon Compiny,

Fort Forth, Texas.

Dear xr., Lowt

Enolosed, herewith, you will find
a letter from !ir. Harold Hough, Treasurer,
Circulation Munager as well as General Manager
of the StareTelegram's radio stations, in which
he rocounends ¥r. C. 2. Stanfleld, 11ié Sixth
Avenue, reisphone <=-48z<, as a man of unucusl
axperience in the matter of supervisor of officers
in charge during construction work.

I have personslly known ¥r. Stenfleld
meny vaars and am happy to endorse aeverything
Wre lough has said about him in his letter. If
rou huave nat already mcde a selection for someone for
this particular job, I take great pleasure in re-
sommenuding Mr, Stonflelds

Tiith the hope that you will give him
a trizl - or beiter still, have him call on you
In person und woks his on presentation - and thanking
you for your ravorzble consideration, I am

Yours very iruly,

AGC.XD



